
SAN FRANCISCO 
HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

 
 
 

 
NOTICE 

OF  
REMOTE  

HOLIDAY GATHERING 
 
 

 
 
 

Wednesday, December 16, 2020 
Passive Meeting 

2:30 p.m. 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the San Francisco Historic Preservation Commission will have a passive 
Remote Holiday Gathering, on Wednesday, December 16, 2020 at 2:30 p.m. 

 
 

Commissioners: 
Aaron Hyland, President 

Diane Matsuda, Vice President 
Kate Black, Chris Foley, Richard S.E. Johns,  

Jonathan Pearlman, Lydia So 
 
 
 

Commissions Secretary 
Jonas P. Ionin 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Disability and language accommodations available upon request to: 
 commissions.secretary@sfgov.org or (628) 652-7589 at least 48 hours in advance. 

mailto:commissions.secretary@sfgov.org


Special Calendar 
 
The Historic Preservation Commission will have a passive Remote Holiday Gathering on Wednesday, 
December 16, 2020 at 2:30 p.m. Invited guests include Commission members, Commission Secretary, City 
staff and their significant others. Members of the public shall be permitted to observe the event based on 
available space consistent with legal and practical restrictions on occupancy. (Administrative Code § 
67.4(a)(2).) Any member of the public wishing to observe the event is requested to contact Jonas P. Ionin at 
(628) 652-7589.  


